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From: Yates, Maggie <myates@spokanecity.org> 
Sent: Sunday, October 27, 2024 2:20 PM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Cc: Mayor <mayor@spokanecity.org>; Wilkerson, Betsy <bwilkerson@spokanecity.org>; Cannon,
Sarah <scannon@spokanecity.org>
Subject: City of Spokane re. proposed public defense caseload standards
 

External Email Warning! This email has originated from outside of the Washington State Courts
Network.  Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, are expecting the
email, and know the content is safe.   If a link sends you to a website where you are asked to validate
using your Account and Password, DO NOT DO SO! Instead, report the incident.

 

Honorable Justices,
 
Please see the attached letter from Mayor Lisa Brown and Council President Betsy Wilkerson
regarding the proposed revisions to public defense caseload standards. Thank you for the opportunity
to comment.
 

Maggie Yates
Deputy City Administrator
Office of Spokane Mayor Lisa Brown
808 W. Spokane Falls Boulevard
7th Floor
Spokane, WA 99201
(509) 564-5031 (cell)
myates@spokanecity.org
 
ADVISORY: Please be advised the City of Spokane is required to comply with the Public Records Act Chapter 42.56 RCW.
This act establishes a strong state mandate in favor of disclosure of public records. As such, the information you submit to the
City via email, including personal information, may ultimately be subject to disclosure as a public record.
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